Annual Notification Of The Availability Of The District
Asbestos Management Plan

The Johnsburg Central School District has submitted information regarding asbestos containing
building materials in the central school district to the New York State Education Department, in
compliance with the Department’s notification procedures. This information is documented in
the school district's Asbestos Management Plan, which is in accordance with the United States
Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) Asbestos Hazard Emergency Response Act (AHERA)
of 1987 (40 CFR Part 763). This memorandum is intended to fulfill annual notification
requirements. :

In compliance with the AHERA Regulation, the school district conducted its 2013 Asbestos
Triennial Re-inspection on June 14, 2013. Documentation related to the re-inspection is
available in the Asbestos Management Plan. The District continues to perform the required six
month surveillance inspections as prescribed by AHERA.

The Asbestos Management Plan for Johnsburg Central School is available to the public for
review during the following times:

Monday through Friday, 7:30 a.m. to 3:30 p.m.

For more information, please contact the following person:
Michael Ordway, LEA Asbestos Designee
Phone Number: (518) 251-2921



